From: Putz, Andrea 
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 11:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Stark, Alan; Stokes, Tracy; Davis, Lagretta
Subject: RE: AWWA ACE tapping competition 2017

Hi Steve,

I am sending my post-travel email from the AWWA ACE 2017 Conference in Philadelphia, PA from June 11th to 14th.  I got so caught up in work once I got back that I am only now doing the reimbursement paperwork so I realize it is past 10 days after returning, I apologize. 

I did not accept anything above reasonable travel expenses or any honoraria from Illinois Section AWWA.  I went to the AWWA ACE 2017 Conference as part of the Land of Lincoln Ladies Tapping Team to represent the City and learn about the latest in lead research and policies related to drinking water and also to help CPS give a talk about lead testing in schools.   As a result of my tapping participation, Illinois Section AWWA will reimburse the City for all of my travel expenses for hotel, airplane tickets, ground transportation, and food during the trip up to $1,500.  The Department will cover the rest.  Please let me know if you require any further information.

Hope all is well!

Thanks,

Andrea

Andrea R. Holthouse Putz, Ph.D., P.E.

Water Quality Manager

Department of Water Management

